
under the Royal Patronage of the late H.M. Queen Rambhai Barni of King Rama VII 

4th Floor, Maneeya North Building, 518/3  Ploenchitr Road, Bangkok  10330 

Telephone:  +66 (0) 2255 7976     Fax: +66 (0) 2254 8176 

www.thailadiesgolf.org   E-mail: talga_golf@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

      July 28, 2014 

 

Mr. Tien-Ya Hsu, 

President, 

Chinese Taipei Golf Association, 

12 F-1, No. 125 Nanking East Road, 

Section 2, Taipei 104 

Taiwan, R.O.C 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Re: Invitation to the 24th Thailand Ladies Amateur Open Golf & Inter-Club Team Championships 

 

 It is with pleasure that we extend our invitation to your lady golfer to participate in the above 

championships at Green Valley Country Club, venue of the 27th Queen Sirikit Cup Golf Team Championship 

in 2005, designed by Robert Trent Jones, Jr. 

 

The tournament has been postponed from March to October 29-31, 2014 after local political 

unrest in the early months of the year.  Now that our country is back on the happy road, we are ready to 

welcome all lady golfers to play in Bangkok and enjoy the friendships we have on and off the golf course.   

 

To celebrate the 36th anniversary of our Association this year, we would like to extend the 

invitations to a team of two players to represent your Association at this Championship. A twin-sharing 

complimentary room for 5 nights will be provided from October 27th - November 1st at the Official Hotel for 

the 2 players.  We will also waive the entry fees and they only have to pay for the caddie tips and personal 

expenses. Other players are welcome to join as well.  Tournament details, entry form and accommodation 

reservation form are attached for full information. 

 

The Green Valley Country Club is located on Km. 15 of Bangna-Trad highway, opposite Bangkok 

Suvarnabhumi International Airport.  Accommodation for overseas players has been arranged at the Best 

Western Premier Amaranth Suvarnabhumi Airport Hotel, located some 20 minutes from the Airport and 

within half an hour from the golf club.  The hotel also provides complimentary Shuttle transfer service from 

Bangkok Suvarnabhumi Airport to the Hotel for the guests. 

 

Golfers or supporters who would like to stay on extra days in Bangkok can also make reservation 

to stay at this Official Best Western Premier Amaranth Suvarnabhumi Airport Hotel at the special rate 

offered to the Tournament.  Room reservation, however, needs to be made sooner by September 12th as 

required by the Hotel. 

 

Kindly publicize and extend our invitation among your members and interested golfers. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your players to the 24th edition of Thailand Ladies Amateur 

Open. 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jittakarn Chandraviroj 

                   President 


